Dear wrangler,

I am Catherine Tucker the wrangler at Kings Arrow Ranch, the site of Gulf Wars. I run a 20 head rent string year round. I've had the opportunity to work with the people from SCA for 8 years. this past march I stabled 32 of

their horses and rented them 7 of mine for Gulf Wars. Dr. Donna DeBonis and her

husband have rented horses from me this year as well as in the past. They are

vary concerned with the wellbeing of your horses as well as the safety of all

riders. you being a wrangler know that no two horses are alike so you must take great care on choosing the horses you use for this event. I have found that about 30% of my string will accept these events with the minimal amount of time they get for training. the sca members themselves have been good at helping me to expose new horses to it all. Dr. Donna did a fantastic job this year with a colt I raised and they did well in competition. feel free to

call me and I will be glad to talk to you about my experiences with the sca and help any way I can.

the best time to call is 7:00-8:00 PM central. 601-796-4000. ask for Cat.